Notification: ELCITA: SWM:2023-2024/01 14/04/2023
Dear Sir / Madam,

Sub: Change in Service Provider — Solid Waste Collection & Disposal within Electronics City

As informed earlier, there is a change in service provider for solid waste management in Electronics
City. The contract that ELCITA has with our current vendor, M/s Hasiru Dala expires on April 30, 2023.
Consequently, M/s Hasiru Dala’s agreement with your company for waste collection will become null
and void from 30th April 2023 onwards.

ELCITA has entered into a new agreement with M/s. NEPRA Resource Management Private Limited
(NRMPL) for waste collection and disposal in Electronics City, effective May 1, 2023. This contract will
be valid for 3 years. NRMPL will be the agency authorized to collect and dispose waste from
companies based in Electronics City.

It would be necessary for all companies within Electronics City to enter into a fresh agreement with
NRMPL for the collection of waste from May 1, 2023.

ELCITA mandates all member companies, educational institutes, hotels, and commercial
establishments based in Electronics City to hand over the waste generated at their premises to the
ELCITA-authorized vendor i.e., M/s. NEPRA Resource Management Private Limited (NRMPL) only.

We are also happy to inform you that our brand new and state-of-the-art Waste Resource Recovery
Facility in our Sustainability Park in Electronics City is ready for operations. NRMPL will be conducting
their operations from this new facility.

ELCITA has taken up an objective to reduce waste to landfills. All waste collected and routed through
our Material Recovery Facility (MRF) will be sent to approved recyclers only. We hope to achieve the
state of “Zero Waste to Landfill” for Electronics City by the year 2024. In this regard, we earnestly
request all members to entrust ELCITA with managing not only lower end waste but also higher value
waste such as glass bottles, carton boxes, papers, mixed plastics, milk covers, PET bottles, and
newspapers. NRMPL will pay companies for higher value waste

We do believe that staff of NRMPL are already in touch with your company officials. Kindly ensure the
signing of the agreement at the earliest. It is requested to complete the agreement process on or
before April 20, 2023, so that collection can be planned.

For any assistance, you may contact Ms. Brunda, Assistant Engineer — Sustainability, ELCITA
brunda.m@elcita.in/9513105407.

Best Regards,
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